
FURTHER TO THE ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT FOR JAMAICA NORTH
SOUTH HIGHWAY, CAYMANAS TO LINSTEAD (2013 MARCH 21) AND 
ENVIRONMENTAL PERMIT (2012-14017- EP00084), JAMAICA NORTH SOUTH
HIGHWAY COMPANY LIMITED INVITES YOU TO A PUBLIC MEETING FOR THE 
PROPOSED REALIGNMENT OF APPROXIMATELY 4.5 KM OF THE NORTH SOUTH
HIGHWAY AND THE CAYMANAS INTERCHANGE (BETWEEN THE MANDELA 
HIGHWAY INTERCHANGE AT DAWKINS AND NEAR THE ENTRANCE OF 
THE CAYMANAS GOLF CLUB) IN THE PARISH OF ST. CATHERINE, JAMAICA.

A COPY OF THE ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT ALONG WITH THE ENGINEERING
GEOLOGICAL SURVEY REPORT FOR THE REALIGNED SECTION MAY BE 
CONSULTED.

THE PUBLIC IS INVITED TO PARTICIPATE IN THE MEETING BY WAY OF ASKING
QUESTIONS RELATING TO THE PROPOSED REALIGNMENT.

VENUE: CAYMANAS GOLF AND COUNTRY CLUB
DATE: THURSDAY 2015 JANUARY 08
TIME: 6:00 P.M.

A COPY OF THE ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT AND ENGINEERING 
GEOLOGICAL SURVEY REPORT MAY BE CONSULTED AT THE:

i. NATIONAL ENVIRONMENT AND PLANNING AGENCY’S (NEPA’S) WEBSITE:
http://www.nepa.gov.jm

ii. NATIONAL ROAD OPERATING AND CONSTRUCTING COMPANY (NROCC)
WEBSITE: http://www.h2kjamaica.com

iii. C.L. ENVIRONMENTAL CO. LTD’S WEBSITE: http://www.clenvironmental.com
iv. FERRY POLICE STATION , MANDELA HIGHWAY, FERRY, ST. CATHERINE

For further information contact: 
applications@nepa.gov.jm or info@clenvironmental.com

NOTIFICATION OF PUBLIC MEETING


